
---------- Original Message ---------- 

From: Correspondence Team <correspondence@equalityhumanrights.com> 

To: ebco@ebco-beoc.org 

Date: 24/01/2023 11:45 EET 

Subject: Your enquiry (ref: 7244864) 

  

Dear European Bureau for Conscientious Objection 
  
Case  7244864 
  
Thank you for your email in which you sought the Commission's feedback for your 
Annual Report. 
  
The Equality and Human Rights Commission is unable to respond to your query as "the 
right to conscientious objection to military service" appears to be outside our remit. 
  
As a strategic regulator with limited resources, we prioritise our work in accordance with 
our Strategic Plan, which was subject to statutory consultation. 
  

In deciding on our priorities, we have also been mindful that our stakeholders want us to 
prioritise more - to focus on fewer priorities and to achieve real impact in those areas.  

  
As an alternative we would suggest you contact the Ministry of Defense.    
  
If you would like further information about the work of the Equality and Human Rights 
Commission, please visit: www.equalityhumanrights.com. 
  
  
Kind regards 
  
Correspondence Team 
correspondence@equalityhumanrights.com  
Equality and Human Rights Commission 
 
T: 0161 829 8100  
  
Arndale House, The Arndale Centre 
Manchester, M4 3AQ 
 
equalityhumanrights.com 
  

 
  

https://www.equalityhumanrights.com/en/publication-download/strategic-plan-2022-2025
http://www.equalityhumanrights.com/
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